
Re: NERA rebuttal testimony on DE 16-576 Electric Distribution Utilities
Development of New Alternative Net Metering and/or Other Regulatory Mechanisms
and Tariffs for Customer-Generators

Dear Director Howland:

The New England Ratepayers Association hereby submits an original and six copies of the
rebuttal testimony of Michael Harrington to the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission for
the above referenced docket.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions regarding this petition.

Sincerl

Mar Brown
President
New England Ratepayers Association

cc: Service List (by e-mail only)

PC Box 542
Concord NH 03302

603-369-4301
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New England Ratepayers Association

December 21, 2016

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-73 19
deborah.howland@puc.nh.gov
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New England Ratepayers Association

Certificate of Service

I hereby certify that on October 24, 2016 that six hard copies of the foregoing testimony were
sent to the Public Utilities Commission, one hard copy was sent to the Office of the Consumer

all parties on the Service List of DE 16-576.

President, New England Ratepayers Association

P0 Box 542
Concord NH 03302

603-369-4301


